From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au on behalf of Planning Portal - Department of Planning and
Environment

To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox
Subject: Webform submission from: [webform_submission:source-title]
Date: Friday, 14 August 2020 9:36:59 AM

Submitted on Fri, 14/08/2020 - 09:34

Submitted by: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Submission Type:l am making a personal submission
First Name: Emma

Last Name: Reynolds

Name Withheld: No

el [
Suburb/Town & Postcode: Bomen 2650

Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]

Submission: Regarding the light industrial area on the corner of Bavin and Byrnes road.
Would like to see a sign installed on Bavin Rd stating 5t limit. it is a dirt road and does not
have capacity for a light truck, heavy vehicle to turn around along the road. Would also
insist on TNSW and Dept Planning installing a designated bus stop for the 5 children that
catch the bus from the corner here and get dropped off here. It is NOT a safe place. the bus
pulls off on grass, these kids will be going on the school bus for the next 12 years plus.
(due to their ages). It is not a safe spot and the speed limit is 80km on a sweeping bend,
stopping a truck going down a hill and coming up a blind hill is dangerous.

URL.: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/WaggaWaggaSAP
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